
NIDA, the National Institute on Drug Abuse, has a website that offers a wealth of information on drugs and alcohol for both students and teachers.  The website is

www.drugabuse.com.

Sara’s Quest is an online program for students.  It features Mind Over Matter materials for the students to gain information on the effects of drugs on the brain.  After reading the the online magazine, students can play an interactive game to test their knowledge at

www.sarasquest.org.

The above websites are an excellent way to obtain up-to-date information for no cost.
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